B.U.L.L.E. I .I.N
March 23, 2020

COVID-19 Union Office Closure

Dear Members,

In accordance with the direction given by Dr. Bonnie Henry, Provincial Health Officer,
access to our building has now been restricted. As such, our physical Office will be
closed as of the end of the day tomorrow (Tuesday, March 24, 2020), until further notice.

While our physical Office is closed, we will be operating remotely in order to address
immediate needs as they arise. Please call or email the Union Office with your concerns.
Regular business hours are Monday to Friday 7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.

We encourage you to continue to submit your questions and/or concerns to the Union
Office. Issues will be prioritized and addressed by level of urgency.

During this time, unless your matter is extremely urgent or related to the COVID-19
crisis, we will likely not be able to address it until a later date.

The Local appreciates your understanding as we face this difficult time together. We will
continue to strive to offer you the best possible representation in the circumstances.

CUPE 116 Remote Office Contact Information
Union Office Telephone: 604-827-1705

Email: cupel16@cupell6.com & joee@cupel 16.com
Stay healthy and be safe!

In solidarity,

CUPE 116
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